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16 April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents of P6 Students 
 
2018 Direct School Admission (DSA) to Sec 1 Exercise 
Introduced in 2004, the Direct School Admission (DSA) scheme provides students with the opportunity 
to seek admission to a secondary school, based on a diverse range of academic and non-academic 
achievements and talents that they can demonstrate beyond the PSLE. The P6 students who do not 
participate in the DSA-Sec Exercise will continue to seek admission based on their PSLE results 
through the Secondary 1 (S1) Posting Exercise. 
 

The P6 students and parents who are keen to take part in the DSA-Sec Exercise should check 
the websites of the schools that they are interested in to find out more about the application 
timeline, DSA categories and selection criteria. Secondary school websites will be updated on 7 
May 2018. Please refer to the Information Sheet and Brochure issued out with this letter. 
 
Should you have further queries, please feel free to call or email your child’s Form Teacher.  
 
All the best to your child! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Kelvin Ho 
Vice-Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Acknowledgement Slip (Please return completed form to the FT by Thu, 19 Apr 18)  
 
Re: 2018 Direct School Admission (DSA) to Sec 1 Exercise 
I have noted the information regarding the 2018 DSA-Sec Exercise via the Information Sheet and 
Brochure given by the school.  
 
Name of Child  : __________________________ Class : __________________ 

Name of Parent : __________________________ Signature:  ________________ 

 


